
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to you regarding the new sewer proposal and proposed new large scale development 
projects in the Town of Liberty. 
 
 As a fellow resident of the county myself and my husband are not in support of these changes. We 
would prefer the current sewer system be fixed instead of replacing it. We also do not support the 
building of large scale units as it would change the atmosphere of this rural town completely and would 
no longer be a relaxing place to live in. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Anna and Antoni Terepka 
 


